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Hello Kush,

With Thanksgiving just around the corner there is so much to be thankful for at
Ohana One. To start, | am grateful you are a part of our Ohana. Thank you for
being a part of our journey to close the surgical gap. This year has been a
productive one for Ohana One as we now have 90 surgeons onboarded in our
Surgical Sight Program, with 74 active hospitals spanning 40 countries. We have
accomplished so much using Vuzix Smart Glasses and Help Lightning Software.
| am so excited to see what more we accomplish as the Ohana One OO App
comes on-line to support the Surgical Sight Program.

The OO App will also support Ohana One’s Mission work, and | am pleased to
share we have mission planned for April of 2022 to Nicaragua, COVID
permitting. You can learn more about it

Ohana One is also actively exploring other technologies that will support our
efforts to establish long-term sustainable surgical training programs utilizing
mentor relationships paired with technology allowing our dedicated mentors to
work alongside surgical providers and support them as they take on increasingly
more complex cases with the goal of elevating and expanding safe surgical care.
We have found some exciting new possibilities that | look forward to sharing with
you soon.

Using innovative technology, working collaboratively with other NGOS, and
collaborating with the most dedicated and caring individuals - our mentor
surgeons - Ohana One has created programming that ensures a meaningful
transfer of knowledge between surgeons whether it is across the operating room
or across the globe. On behalf of the entire Ohana One board of directors | want
to express our gratitude for all the mentor surgeons have done to support Ohana
One, the mentee surgeons, and their outstanding efforts to close the surgical

gap.

| also want to acknowledge the dedication and hard work of the many Ohana
One volunteers including our interns, student partners, and liaisons. We are so
grateful for you all. One volunteer we are highlighting in this newsletter is Tarek
El-Shayal and | encourage you to read about his contributions.

For Giving Tuesday this year Ohana One is focused on the "Gift of Sight for
Surgical Education” which you can learn more about and support here. Thank
you to each of you for your support in Ohana One, | am truly grateful for each of
you and your interest in what we are accomplishing together. | hope you enjoy
this newsletter and the upcoming holiday.

Marchelle Sellers
Executive Director

Monitor Repairs in Mozambique

Tarek El-Shayal is a volunteer who came to us
through our NGO partner Mending Kids. He is a bio-
medical engineer in NY who has been assisting Dr.
Pedro Santos at the public hospital in Maputo,
Mozambique to source parts to repair eight patient
monitors in the operating theater there to get them
running again. With donations from our supporters,
Ohana One has sent funding to pay for the parts and
Tarek has spent the last several months identifying
the issues and then source a solution. Tarek took the
lead on getting this equipment repaired and went
above and beyond to make sure these monitors were
working again so the operating room is fully
functional.

At one point it was suggested that the eight broken machines be thrown out, and
that four new ones be purchased, which would have significantly lowered the
surgical capacity of the hospital. Tarek saw the limitations of that plan and
worked tirelessly to source parts using personal connections and navigating the
realities of supply chain and shipping challenges during COVID to make sure the
replacement parts arrived as quickly as possible. Currently the parts are in the
process of clearing customs, and the monitors will soon be repaired and
functional again!

It is because Tarek’s hard work that hundreds of patients will continue to have
access to safe, monitored surgical procedures in Mozambique. Thank you Tarek
for your hard work and for being such a critical part of the Ohana family!

Meet Dr Abeselom Lemma Gebreamlak, Urologist, in Ethiopia, and one of the
newest mentee surgeons with Ohana One. His Mentor is Dr Kurt McCammon.

B\ THANK YOUMENTORs /i

On behalf of Ohana One, we want to thank all the incredible surgeons in the
Ohana One Surgical Sight Smart glass program for their passion, dedication,
and commitment to closing the surgical gap, one surgeon at a time.

Learn more about our mentors

Q3 IMPACT

Ohana One is growing, and fast!

of all surgeries completed through the )]
Surgical Sight Smart Glass program v
were completed this quarter

of all the training minutes on Vuzix
Smart Glasses were completed in

this quarter
See our full Q3 report

A quarter of all training minutes
completed on Help Lightning were
completed this quarter

Giving Sight to
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TUESDAY

Kush, This Giving Tuesday Ohana One is hoping to purchase Smart
Glasses for eager mentee surgeons on our waitlist. We even hope to send
our first pair of Smart Glasses to Chinal! It is a privilege to support these talented
and capable surgeons, and that is only possible with your support!

Below is a short video from two amazing mentor surgeons Dr. David Kulber,
Plastic and Reconstructive Surgery, Cedars Sinai Medical Center and Ohana
One Vice President and Dr. Mark Myerson, Medical Director of The Foot and
Ankle Association Inc. and founder of Ohana One partner organization Steps 2
Walk. They are talking about how important the Smart Glasses are to their work
supporting surgeons in developing countries. Please watch and if you are able to
please to our Giving Tuesday Campaign! Thank you!

Giving Sight to Surgical Education

Donate for #GivingTuesday at https://ohanaone.one/donate/
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We couldn’t do Big Thanks To Our
what we do without Ohana One Nicaragua Mission
our NGO partners Hospital Partners Spring 2022

We couldn't do what we do
without our NGO partners.
This Thanksgiving we want to
express our gratitude for their
partnerships and commitment
to our shared values.

Ohana One hospital partners
span forty countries and
support ninety surgeons.
Each hospital is committed to
providing the best care
possible and we are grateful
to work with each of them.

Did You

Know?

We are excited to announce
that Ohana One has a
mission scheduled in April
2022 as long as COVID
levels remain safe enough for
the team to travel.

If Ohana One grows at the same rate it has in 2021,
it will have conducted over 5 billion life changing

surgeries by 2031.



